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Message from Mrs Fellows 

Happy new year to you all!  I hope you’ve had a fabulous holiday and enjoyed the festivities.  I 
think we were all feeling tired in December, so I’m hoping that we all got the rest we needed 

to start the new year ready to work hard and make great progress.   
 

This term is only a short one, but it also the one where we see the most progress and growth 

in confidence in our children.  As always, we will be encouraging the children to read at least 
three times a week as we all know the benefits of reading so please support us with this by 

reading with your child at home.   
 

By the end of next week, you will receive a year group newsletter– this tells you your child’s PE 

days, staffing for the year group and what topics are being covered.  I’m hoping that this will 
help you to talk to the children about what they have been studying.  You might even visit the 

library or do some internet research to support them in their studies.   
 

As always, if you have any worries, concerns or compliments please don’t hesitate to get in 

touch with the school office either via email: info@brook.dudley.school.co.uk or via telephone: 
01384 389888 to arrange an appointment.   

Butterflies Tuesday 

Reception Friday 

Year 1 Tuesday & Wednesday 

Year 2 Monday & Thursday 

Year 3 Wednesday & Thursday 

Year 4 Tuesday & Friday* 

Year 5 Monday & Friday 

Year 6 Tuesday & Thursday 

*please ensure pupils bring  
costume/trunks, swimming cap and towel 

for when they are going swimming. 

4LF will be swimming on Friday’s for the 
first half of this term (up until February 
half term). 4D will be swimming for the 

second half of the term (after February 
half term - Easter). 
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Pupil achievements! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Huge well done to Luca for being 
awarded ‘Player of the match’ at his 
football game on Saturday! What a 
great achievement Luca - well done! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Would you like to help  
reshape the future of Brook?! 

We currently have 2 exciting parent 
governor vacancies available here at Brook! 

If you would like to apply to become a 
Parent Governor, please pop into the school  
office for an application form. More details 

will be sent out via email. 
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Friday 9th February 2024 

 
End of Half Term 

Monday 12th  - Friday 16th February 
2024 

HALF TERM HOLIDAY 

Monday 19th February 2024 Children return to school 

Monday 4th March 2024 Butterflies / Early years & Key stage 1 
Parent’s evening - more details to follow 

Wednesday 6th March 2024 Key stage 2 parent's evening—more details to 
follow 

Friday 22nd March 2024 End of term 

Monday 25th March - Friday 5th April 
2024 

Easter holidays 

Monday 8th April 2024 Inset day - school closed to children 

Tuesday 9th April 2024 Children return to school 

Monday 6th May 2024 May day - School closed to children 

Monday 27th May - Friday 31st May 
2024 

HALF TERM HOLIDAY 

Monday 3rd June 2024 Children return to school 

Friday 19th July 2024 Children break up for Summer holidays at the 
end of the day 

Monday 22nd July 2024 Inset day - school closed to children 

 Primary School Admissions 

 
You have until the 15 January 2024 to apply for a Reception class 

place. 

 

You can visit our website via the link below which will explain how to apply and there is also 
a link to the Dudley MBC admissions page.  
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Last terms attendance: 
18/12/23—22/12/23 

4D were the highest          
attendees in KS2 and 2C 
were the highest in KS1.  

Well Done! 

 

                                                                                                          

 
 

Brook Buddies runs every morning and evening. Why not join us 
for  breakfast or some after school fun?  Our session times & 

prices are below:       
                                                                                                                             

Breakfast club: 

8:00am–8:45am - £3.50 

Afterschool club: 

Half session 3:20pm-4:45pm - £5.25 

Full session 3:20pm–5:45pm - £8.00 

All bookings must be made by Thursday of the week  
before you require childcare.  

 
Please note: (Summary from Brook School policy)                                                                              

Parents should collect their child promptly at the end of a  
session otherwise you will be charged a fee of £10.00 to cover 

staff costs if they are more than 10 minutes late.  If this  
situation arises more than three times in one term, their child’s 

place at Brook Buddies may be forfeited! 

Buddies parents please note:                                                                                         
If you need an emergency place—this needs be paid on Parent 

Pay no later than 3pm.   
 

 

Rec D 91.25% 

Rec B 96.09% 

1R 87% 

1W 89.67% 

2C 97.33% 

2T 96.90% 

3B 90.71% 

3MH 96.67% 

4D 97.41% 

4F 94.40% 

5I 96.33% 

5P 92.33% 

6AH 89.31% 

6HT 92.67% 

School Total 93.13% 

Target  97% 

 
Some of the children from year 1 & 2 enjoyed taking part in a gymnastic festival yesterday 

held at Dudley Gymnastics Club. The children gained confidence and were able to use the bars, 
beams and vaults. A great time had by all! 


